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       May 3rd, 2011
K. D. Barton BA (HONS) DIPARCH
The Planning Inspectorate

Room: 4/02, Temple Quay House

2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN

Dear Inspector Barton
                    Lydd Airport’s Nuclear Evidence - LAA/15/D, LAA/15/E
When David Nicholls, Lydd Airport’s nuclear safety expert submitted his rebuttal evidence on April 24th it excluded key reference documents which are central to the arguments made.  This included material made available to Mr Nicholls under Freedom of Information requests. LAAG was requested to provide such material even before we had made up our minds over whether it was to be used in evidence. We believe a similar direction should be given to Lydd Airport - not only in the interests of fairness but because it will be impossible to assess the arguments without this supporting documentation. 

The documents are: 

 Letter from HSE NII to David Nicholls, 18 March 2011. Environmental Information Regulation Reference No 2011020362 - Reference 13, LAA/15/D
 Letter from Anne Robinson, HSE Bootle, to the Planning Inspectorate, 28 July 2010. HSE Ref Div 7/Lydd Airport - Reference 15, LAA/15/D 

HSE. Email of 03/03/11 in response to FOI Request from David Nicholls, AREVA RMC on Demographic Assessment Criteria for Dungeness Nuclear Facilities. HSE FOI Request Reference 2011030068 - Reference 17, LAA/15/D
Telephone conversation between David Nicholls, AREVA RMC and Dr John Highton of NII, 7/4/11 - Reference 18 (assuming transcript is available), (LAA/15/D).
Yours Sincerely
Louise Barton MCSI
Lydd Airport Action Group

The Hook

Madeira Road , Littlestone

Kent ,TN28 8QX,
01797 361 548

 blmbarton@aol.com, www.lyddairportaction.co.uk
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